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CLEARINGHOUSE RULE 24-036 
 

Comments 

 

[NOTE: All citations to “Manual” in the comments below are to the 

Administrative Rules Procedures Manual, prepared by the Legislative 

Council Staff and the Legislative Reference Bureau, dated November 2020.] 
 

2. Form, Style and Placement in Administrative Code 

a. In s. NR 660.10 (134) (b) 1., the abbreviation “s.” before “673.33 (5)” should be 

removed. 

b. In s. NR 661.0009 (intro.), the designation “NR” should be inserted before “668.07 and 

668.50”. 

c. In SECTION 5 of the proposed rule, the treatment of s. NR 661.0009 (4) should be moved 
to a separate SECTION, in order to renumber and amend the provision as s. NR 661.0009 (4) (intro.). 

The rule caption’s listing of affected provisions should be updated to reflect the revised treatment 
of this provision. Also, the final period that appears in the current text of the rule should be inserted 

and shown with a strike-through in the proposed rule, preceding the proposed underscored text. 

d. In s. NR 673.06 (2) (a), the abbreviation “Sub.” should be spelled out as “Subsection”, 
as it begins a sentence. 

4. Adequacy of References to Related Statutes, Rules and Forms 

a. In s. NR 673.03 (2) (b), the reference to “NR 673.09” should more specifica l ly 

reference “NR 673.09 (1d)”. 

b. In s. NR 673.06 (1), the reference to “aerosol cans as described under s. NR 673.09” 
should be phrased as “defined in”, rather than “described under”, and the citation should more 

specifically reference “NR 673.09 (1d)”. 

5. Clarity, Grammar, Punctuation and Use of Plain Language 

a. In the sixth item of the eight-factor list in the department’s summary of the proposed 
rule, it would be helpful to include the full name, “Very Small Quantity Generator”, before  the 
acronym “VSQG”. 

b. In s. NR 673.33 (3) (b) 3., the phrase “that meets” appears twice.  


